
 Bulletin
The CoM recently announced a new initiative ‘The Neighbourhood Team’ and this
week it has been launched in South Yarra.  Its aim is to drive a more meaningful
connection with, and a better understanding of South Yarra. Other local
communities will also be consulted in time. South Yarra and East Melbourne are the
first communities to be consulted.

 Our CoM representative is Rei Chin- CoM Neighbourhood Partner – East Melbourne & South
Yarra | Community Development. rei.chin@melbourne.vic.gov.au

MSYRG strongly recommends members take the time to participate on line.
Committee members have already met with Rei, via Zoom, to outline South Yarra
issues of concern. This week it is now online and you can participate directly  

 https://participate.melbourne.vic.gov.au/participate-south-yarra

On the Participate South Yarra page, you’ll be able to click through each section
under ‘How to get involved’ to:

- Explore information specific to Melbourne’s South Yarra
- Drop a pin on the map to tell us South Yarra’s assets and strengths under               
‘What do you know?’
- Fill a virtual postcard
- Contribute a story to the virtual community wall
- Complete the survey
- Make an appointment to meet 1:1 on Zoom or face-to-face.

CoM plans several Pop-up consultations including  at least one Pop-up consultation 
at Fawkner Park between March and the end of April. MSYRG will make an effort to 
pass on dates for these Pop-ups.
Another CoM link is an invitation to the IWD 2022 Panel Discussion on Women 
Leading Climate Action to be held on Wednesday 9 March 12-1pm.The event will be 
held online, which you can register to attend by following this link: IWD 2022 -
Women Leading Climate Action Panel Discussion Tickets | TryBooking Australia

Other Issues ?
Please don't hesitate to contact MSYRG  if there are any additional issues you feel we 

should be made aware of: secretary@msyrg.com.au
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